
OFFERED BY BOSTON  CITY COUNCILOR

JULIA MEJIAJULIA MEJIA

Pedro Alarcon

Your commitment to excellence, community support, and the promotion
of Venezuelan cuisine. Thank you for providing exceptional dining

experiences, while showcasing the traditions of Venezuela and extending
your support towards establishing Venezuelan presence in Boston.


